8 SCOTTISH PLANNING TRANSPORT STUDIES GROUP CONFERENCE ON TICKETING,
FARES AND INFORMATION: THE CHALLENGE OF INTEGRATION (AN286-2004)

The Scottish Transport Studies Group have requested that Dundee City Council host a national
conference on "Ticketing, Fares and Information: The Challenge of Integration”. The City Council
cost will be that of providing a venue for circa 100 delegates representing senior public transport
officials from the public and private sector. The conference is to be held on Tuesday 21st September.
The principal speakers will be drawn from the Scottish Executive, Office of Fair Trading, Confederation
of Passenger Transport and Rail/Cal Mac Ferry Passenger Committee (Scotland).

The costs associated with providing the venue are estimated at no more than £500, and will be

contained within the Planning and Transportation revenue budget. The Sub-Committee is also asked
to approve attendance of any interested members.
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